COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

22nd May, 1931,
Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your memorandum of the 1lth
instant with its enclosure respecting the steamer "HULLMAN"
the contents of which are noted.

I shall be glad, however, if you will advise me
immediately should the vessel not be submitted to survey
garly next month ag promised,

1 am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Jecretary,

MONTREAL,

Lloyd's Regist
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